



FARMINGDALE ELEMENTARY PTC MEETING

Minutes for Approval ● April 16, 2024 ● Farmingdale Cafeteria

Attending: Pandora Grey, Michael DeVos, Kayci LeFlore, Jaime Doering, Stephanie Solomon, Rachel Price, Mr. Yates, Kim Dively

- I. Call to Order @ 7:02 pm by Pandora Grey
- II. Officer Reports
 - A. **Secretary** (Jaime Doering): Approve minutes from March 19th meeting- 1st Rachel Price, 2nd Michael DeVos.
 - B. **Treasurer** (Kayci LeFlore): Budget is now correct in our system after we had a glitch due to teacher's name being listed individually. Total assets \$91,106.13. Nelson's Catering still needs to be paid and a few 4th Grade dance items. Getting ready to work on the budget for next school year. We will be buying swings for 4th grade playground and updating picnic tables.
 - C. **Corresponding Secretary** (Rachel Price): New bulletin board updated for end of school year. Flyer to be sent out soon. Last of class bonus items have been purchased.
- III. Program/Event/Committee Reports
 - A. **Education Committee**
 - i. **Young Authors** (Michael DeVos): Young Author's assembly was pushed out until May 23rd. Correction will be sent out soon.
 - B. **Service/Family Engagement Committee** (Stephanie Solomon):
 - i. **4th Grade Dance**: Went really well.
 - ii. **Teacher Appreciation Week**: Actively working on items. Monday is flower bar, Tuesday is Breakfast, Wednesday is lunch, Thursday is drink bar and Friday is not yet planned.
 - iii. **Family Fun Nights**: We are going to have a park day with Kona Ice. Date to be decided.
- IV. Old Business
 - i. **Landscaping** (Pandora Grey): All items regarding landscaping needs to go to TJ Fraase. We are open to ideas.
- V. New Business
 - A. **2024-2025 Committees** (Pandora Grey): Email went out asking for volunteers on certain committees for next school year. We have all volunteers needed for 4th Grade Dance. We need one more person for Trunk or Treat. More volunteers are always welcome for Spring Fundraiser.

- B. **End of Year Meeting/Dinner** (Pandora Grey): We need ideas for restaurant. Date to be decided.
- B. **Fall Event (Pandora Grey)**: We will not be doing a fall carnival. Thinking about switching it up next year and doing something like a cookout / bon fire. Still thinking on it.
- VI. **Teacher Representative** (Mrs. Jenny Leinberger- absent): Nothing at this time.
- VII. **Principal Comments** (Mr. Jamie Yates): Auction went really well. Solid amount of money raised. Last day as principal will be June 7th.
- VIII. **Open Forum / Discussion / Announcements**: We decided on slogan for book vending machine design. Will need to order by early June to get arrival before school year. There have been some questions regarding the sound system in the new gym - we are asking TJ Fraase about plans and budget. Resource officer week coming up- we need ideas- Pandora Gray will lead.
- IX. **Adjourn**- Motion to adjourn meeting. 1st Stephanie Solomon, 2nd Kim Dively. Approved. Meeting adjourned at 8:03 pm.